November 2013

FORGANDENNY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Memo:  to all parents/carers
In the event of emergency closure of schools due to extreme weather conditions, power failure etc.

As Winter is approaching, the school has produced a leaflet for your information regarding possible school closure.  Please read this carefully and keep it in a safe place.
Please find attached a list of telephone numbers.  If a decision is made to close due to localised weather conditions, the Headteacher will telephone the first names on each list.  Thereafter, each person should telephone the next family on the list (the name beneath their own).  If for any reason they cannot be contacted, telephone the next person on the list so that the rota can continue.  Please let us know if, for any reason, you think this particular rota would not work so that amendments can be made.

When the school remains open, parents should use their own judgement when deciding whether to send or escort their children to school.  As nearly all school staff live outwith the local area, there may be times when they are unable to get in to open the school.  If this should occur, then families will be telephoned.

For those who rely on school transport – the taxi service would be contacted by the school so arrangements would have to be in place for your child to be met from the taxi.

If there are any changes to emergency contacts, landline or mobile telephone numbers please contact the school office.
Please note that each child should have a nominated adult who can collect them from school and that the school holds this person’s contact details.

